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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING 

VINTAGE RESERVE METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 
COUNTY OF JEFFERSON, COLORADO 

TO THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE VINTAGE RESERVE 
METROPOLITAN DISTRICT AND TO ALL OTHER PERSONS TO WHOM IT 
MAY BE OF CONCERN: 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the December 26, 2024, regular 
meeting of the Board of Directors of the Vintage Reserve Metropolitan District 
has been cancelled. 

DATED this 24th day of December, 2024. 

VINTAGE RESERVE METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 

By: /s/ Arlene Riedmuller, Secretary/Treasurer 


